
 

 

 

 

 

October Nursery Newsletter 

INSET Days – Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th December 2023.  Wednesday 3rd January 
2024 and Monday 3rd June 2024. 

Communication  

All letters will be sent out via email. A printed version of the letter is also available for you 
in the office.  If you would still like to receive a printed letter, this can be arranged.  

Nursery Trip 

Nursery trip to soft play is Thursday 26th October.  This will be during your child’s normal 
session time. 

Nursery times 

Please make sure your child is on time for nursery.  AM session starts at 8.45am -
11.30am.  PM session is 12.30pm – 3.15pm.  30 hours session is 8.45am – 3.15pm.  
Children arriving after these times will be marked as late. 

Snack Money 

Just a reminder that nursery fund is £1 per week.   

Attendance  

We are aware children can be poorly and need to stay at home. Please contact school on 
the first day of your child’s absence, before the start of the school day. Please work in 
partnership with school to ensure your child comes to school at all other times. We closely 
monitor attendance and thank you for your support.  

Term Time Holidays 

If you have any holidays booked outside of the School Holidays please complete a form 
before you go from the school office. 

 



Christmas Concerts 

Wednesday 6th December -   Nursery AM - 10am 

     Nursery PM and 30 hours - 2pm 

Christmas Parties 

Wednesday 13th December Nursery AM, PM and 30 hours  

Christmas Dinner 

Children will have a Christmas dinner on Wednesday 13th December. Children who usually 
have a packed lunch can have a dinner that day. Please let the office know - thank you. 

Website information      

 http://www.acrerigg-inf.durham.sch.uk/ 

Our website is updated on a regular basis. You will find information about the curriculum, 
events in school and policies. All newsletters can be found on the website too. 

Fancy dress day 

On Friday 27th October, children can come to school wearing fancy dress. There will be a 
disco and games for them to take part in.  

Half term holidays 

Children break up from school on Friday 27th October and return to school on Monday 6th 
November.  

School Photographer 

Phototronics will be in school on Wednesday 29th November.  Family groups with children 
outside of school are welcome between 8.15 – 9am.  Individual photographs and group 
photographs of siblings within school will be taken throughout the day. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support 

Mrs. K. Longstaff 

Head Teacher  


